
Gordon D Hebb - Bill 8 4

From :

	

"Audrie-Jo McConkey" <AMCCONKEY@nsac .ca>
To :

	

<Ienorezannmla@bellaliant .com>, <Susan .Spence.Wach@Dal .Ca>, <legc .office@gov .ns .ca>,
<john.macdonell@ns .sympatico .ca>

Date :

	

11 May 2012 9 :34 AM

Subject : Bill 84

Good morning ,

With regards to Bill 84 NSAC-Dal merger Act I am severely disappointed that the government has so quickl y
chosen to process this legislation from First reading on May 8th, to what I understand is law Amendments Ma y
11th . I do not comprehend how the value of people and their families is so poorly valued . As of the March 23rd
announcement, the promises stated are in the process of no longer being recognized .

It is ESSENTIAL that we remain our own local! The faculty of Agriculture is unique and requires recognition jus t
as any other former civil servant had in the past . Changes that are subject to be 'minor' severely impact us a s
employees. As a relatively new (2004) employee, I have become extremely devoted to my position, an d
consequently dedicated my family to this area . Please take the time to recognize each change and the impac t
that it will make.

I look forward to hearing from you ,
Audrie-Jo McConke y
Shellfish Biologist / Algologist


